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9th February 2017

Dear Parents, 
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Thank you very, very much to all parents and Grandparents who donated cakes last Friday and to all who came to join us for our first coffee morning! It was lovely to meet everyone and we have managed to raise an amazing £56 for the Nursery/Reception Unit. A very warm welcome to all our new parents and families, thank you for joining our St David’s team!!!  
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  Thank you so much to the parents who have helped us to decorate the new ICT /Lego room for our children. It looks fantastic and I am told the children love it!! Thank you to the children who have donated their spare Lego figures too!!! 
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Thank you to all who managed to attend our FOSDA meeting last week. The minutes of the meeting are attached. We have done our best to allocate fundraised money for the benefit of the children and the school, based on children’s wishes and the needs of the school. The main focus for us at the moment is to develop outside areas ready for outside learning and play in the warmer months to come... 
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 When the weather warms up we are also hoping to organise a day trip with a picnic to Margam Park or one of the local beaches for our families one weekend. It would be a lovely opportunity to meet up in a beautiful place and create wonderful memories for our children with their school friends... More information will follow in due time. 
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 As the KS2 children have the opportunity to join our Film club, we would like to organise a pyjama party/story evening for our Infant children too. Any ideas or helpers would be much appreciated... Thank you. 
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 We are going to treat the children to Valentine’s Disco on Tuesday 14th February. The disco will take place in school time for the Infants and after school 3.20 till 5.00 pm for the Juniors. It is going to be a uniform day but the children are welcome to bring in clothes to change for the Disco. The Juniors will also be able to purchase a drink and packet of crisps/biscuits for £1. Parent helpers will be much appreciated. Please remember to fill in and send back the consent form provided.

Thank you! 
Best wishes, Mirka Jones for FOSDA (07767343530)

My child ___________________________________ in class ________________

will be / will not be attending Valentine’s Disco on Tuesday 14th February 2017 at 

3.20 till 5pm in the School Hall. The arrangements on the day to collect my child 
will be as follows (please specify) 

____________________________________________________________________

Signature of the parent/guardian __________________________________________
Date _________________________________

